
GOODBYE To 2009!
As if the month of December 2009 wasn’t negative enough for
our family, we spent the last days of the year with the
stomach flu – all 6 of us.  It’s just an interesting end to an
interesting month, and I have to admit I am glad to see 2009
go.  Hopefully, a year like that only comes along once in a
blue moon…  Actually, after reading about blue moons, I’m
hoping our family’s bad luck years occur much less frequently
than even a New Year’s blue moon, which we will enjoy this
evening.

But  my  point  is,  have  a  happy  and  safe  New  Year’s
celebration!  If you drink, don’t drive, and if you drink and
drive, you’re not invited to read my blog anymore.

Happy New Year to you and yours!!!
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